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cUSH(Z/106. F5
From the Regius Professof of Medicine, Oxford.

(Typewritten
; ) ‘July 4th, (1908).
To

(Mr. Henry Phipps)
Dear Mr. Phipps: -

I was sorry that I had not a chance to introduce you to Lady
Aberdeen, as I know she is anxious to meet you. She said in her remarks
that among the things which had stimubated them to take up the work was
the Reports from the Phipps Institute. I have sent the cheque on to her.
Sincerely yours, "
I am sure she will appreciate M Ry

nighly your practical support.” (In handwriting).



